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4 July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Appointment of Permanent Headteacher 
 
Further to my letter dated Monday 26 September 2022, the Governors are delighted to announce 
the appointment of Mrs Jolande Botha-Smith as the new permanent Headteacher at Tolworth Girls’ 
School & Sixth Form with immediate effect. 
 
During a rigorous selection process involving staff, students, Governors and the School Improvement 
Partner (SIP), Mrs Jolande Botha-Smith strongly demonstrated a clear vision and high expectations 
for Tolworth Girls’ School & Sixth Form.  We are confident that her strategic leadership skills and 
passion for Teaching and Learning will enable staff and students to reach their full potential and 
beyond. 
 
The Board of Governors send their congratulations to Mrs Jolande Botha-Smith and wish her 
every success in her new role and we look forward to working with her in the coming months.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Andrew Perks 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 


